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To 
the Honourable  
Mr Dimitrios Kontos 
President of EOPYY  
 
CC.: Mr Spyridon-Adonis Georgiadis, Minister of Health  

Chalandri, August 23, 2013 
 

 
Subject: “Payments of EOPYY 2012-2013” 

 
Dear Mr Kontos,  
 
Further to our fruitful meeting held on 29.07.2013, we readdress the crucial issue of the 
settlement of the outstanding debts of EOPYY to the pharmaceutical companies.  
It is rather surprising that the Organisation continues to effect selective settlement of 
invoices, thus making discriminations among the healthcare providers against the 
pharmaceutical companies. Particularly in this period, when the companies, in contrast to all 
other suppliers of the industry, have received almost nothing from EOPYY for the years 2012 – 
2013.  
In this context we kindly request that you inform us of the manner and the time schedule 
with which you (i.e. EOPYY) will proceed with the settlement of the outstanding debts to 
pharmaceutical companies for the years 2012 - 2013, an issue that was raised by the Minister 
of Health in our most recent meeting. 
For all the above reasons, we kindly ask that you personally intervene on the said issue, in 
order to secure the transparent procedure of the settlement. 
 
Awaiting for your positive response. 
 

Yours sincerely 
  
Konstantinos Μ. Frouzis                 Konstantinos Evripides  
President                 Vice President  
 


